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Lake Ella Bridge & Road Opens Thursday 

Clear Creek Road Reopens Thursday 
   

 Lake Ella Bridge Replacement is complete, and the road will reopen on Thursday, 

November 15.  Additionally, the paving of Clear Creek Road is completed and opens on 

Thursday.  Wooden bridges are being replaced with concrete at a rate of one or two a year, in 

northern portions of Okaloosa County, as part of a 20 year plan to convert all wooden bridges 

to concrete. For more information, call the Citizens Information Line at 311. 
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